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December 10, 2020
Dear Parents,

We’ve had such a fun Spirit Week!  The kids have done an incredible job dressing in each day’s theme.  We’ve also been working hard on our class work!
CHRISTMAS SPECIAL:
We had such a good time yesterday celebrating the Christmas season.  The kids enjoyed rotating through different Christmas themed stations like crafts stations, game stations and a snack station.  It was a beautiful day and the kids enjoyed seeing their other friends.  It was a special day. 
CHRISTMAS CHAPEL & PARTY:
Our annual Christmas Chapel is next Friday, December 20th.  The class Christmas party will follow chapel.  
Next week will be a review week. We will only have a sentence test from the board.  I will write sentences incorrectly and the kids will copy and correct them. Please continue to count mixed coins at home (remember to include quarters), practice telling time, identify nouns around the house or in stores, on your dinner table, etc.  Please continue to read for Read ‘n Quiz over the break! 

A special thank you to: Jenni and Staci for helping me plan our Thanksgiving and Christmas parties.
HOMEWORK:

Daily Gram due Tuesday
Christmas book report due Tuesday
Math worksheets due Thursday

This is our last newsletter before Christmas Break (Dec. 21 – Jan. 5), so I want to take the opportunity to wish you all a blessed and merry Christmas.  Enjoy the break with your precious children.
Merry Christmas!
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